
SR 64 from Pear St to South Barlow Road 448925-1

Project Details
Work Type Milling and

Resurfacing
Phase Construction
Limits 6.1 miles
Length 6.1 miles
City Zolfo Springs
County Hardee
Road SR 64
Construction
Cost

$7 million

Estimated
Completion

Early 2025

Contact Information
Communications Team
Aika Ranieri
(863) 464-0743
ai.ranieri@dot.state.fl.us

About
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will begin a
construction project in June 2025 on State Road 64 in Hardee
County, from Pear Street to just south of Barlow Road. The project
spans approximately 6.1 miles and includes milling, resurfacing,
pavement reconstruction, drainage enhancements, guardrail
replacement, and updated signing and pavement markings. With an
estimated cost of $7 million, the work aims to improve safety and
roadway conditions along this corridor. During construction,
motorists should expect daytime and nighttime lane closures,
temporary traffic pattern changes, and a full closure between Griffin
Road and Skitka Road, with a detour in place. The project is
expected to be completed by early 2026.


